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The Lord is the 

Master of our school 

 

 
Friday 09th February 2024 
 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 

We have come to the end of a very packed Spring half-term. I wish all children and parents/carers a 

restful half-term break and look forward to welcoming children back to school on:  
 

Monday 19th February 2024 at 9am. 
 

Please see a few of the highlights for your diary: 

DAY MONTH ACTIVITY 

Tues & Wed Feb. 2024 Yr. 6 Booster Class will not be held on our return until further 

notice 

Tues. 20th  Feb. 2024 Swimming resumes every Tues from 20.02.204 for Yrs 2 -Yrs 6 

Fri. 8th   Mar. 2024 World Book Day 

Fri. 15th  Mar. 2024 Comic Relief (Red Nose Day) 

Fri 15th  Mar. 2024 Celebrating Mothers’ Day 
 

Behaviour of children 

Here at Hyland House School, we have a very rich tradition for producing outstanding pupils. We 

encouraged independent thinking, pupils becoming self-managers and reflective learners. As a 

result, we have decided to draw everyone’s attention back to always demonstrating the highest 

standard of behaviour. We will require your support in this as we revamp our behaviour policy. 

There are very clear codes of conduct for behaviour around the school and the children are working 

with us to identify sanctions when these are breeched.  
 

French Trip Tuesday 21st May 2024 

Thank you to all parents who have paid towards their child/ren trip to France. If your child will be 

attending, please start making payments by instalment at the office to help reduce cost.   
 

Stubbers  

YEAR 6 END-OF-PRIMARY-SCHOOL ACTIVITIES 

More information to follow. 
 

Uniforms 

At Hyland House School we take pride in wearing the correct uniform – it is part of our unique identity. 

We have beautiful, spare uniform available in the office. If you wish to take advantage of this 

opportunity, please see Mrs Reid the school secretary.  
 

I wish you a restful week. 
 

God bless us all,  
Yours sincerely            

 

 
  

Mr Errol Gayle 

Headteacher 
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